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Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Gutting it right
by working togetin

26™ January 2017

Dear Parents

Reception Class Dance Festival — Friday 31 February 2017

Our Reception Class children will be taking part in a Dance Festival on Friday 3™
February at Dorchester Middle School.

Please can we ask that your child arrives at school next Friday (3™) in white clothes
similar to the clothes they wore for the Carol Service in December. Please could they
also bring in their school uniform in a separate bag so that they can change back into
uniform when they return to school.

If you wish to watch the dance festival, please make your way to Dorchester Middle
School, Queens Avenue, Dorchester for a 9.30 am start. It is due to finish at 11.00 am.
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Siver éward The Reception children will be travelling by coach with some pupils from Manor Park

School.

Many thanks for your help; we think the children will really enjoy the festival.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Bourne
Reception Class Teacher
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